
Now that we have a draft of our Region’s Future Story and recommendations from facilitator 

Rick Morse, what happens next? 

Everyone can see the report! 

Four leadership teams review from 

their assigned perspective and make 

recommendations for the final draft 

from now until March 30 

Disciples in congregations discuss 

and share comments with us! 

 

Administration 

Shanna Steitz 

816-561-6531  

revshanna@community-christian.org 

Covenants (DOC/Ecumenical/Interfaith) 

Matthew Silvers 

816-524-3616 

msilvers@lschristian.com 

Ministry (with and for Disciples) 

Yolanda Roseby 

816-547-4332 

rmct@kcdisciples.org 

Mission (with and for our Communities) 

Ryan Motter 

816-532-0773 

ryan@fccsmithville.org 

On March 30, all four groups meet at 1:00 pm at St. Andrew Christian Church in Olathe to complete their 

team’s work.  They gather together at 2:00 pm to compare notes and prepare any modifications of the 

Future Story, implementation priorities and timelines.  At 5:00 pm teams and Executive Committee enjoy a 

meal then review what will be recommended to the Regional Board at 7:00 pm April 3rd at the 

Independence First Christian Church.  If Regional Board approves the final draft, we are on our way to 

begin restructure of our Region!  We celebrate our new way of serving one another at a special Regional 

Assembly at 3 pm, April 30 at Hillside Christian Church. 

Contact our Regional Office if your 

congregation has questions. 

mailto:revshanna@community-christian.org
mailto:msilvers@lschristian.com
mailto:rmct@kcdisciples.org
mailto:ryan@fccsmithville.org
mailto:office@kcdisciples.org

